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Year 6 Newsletter



#5  2010
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to Term 2! We have hit the ground running, quite literally, with our PSSA Touch Football competition in full stride and a variety of sporting team selections taking place. 

This term, students will be learning about Australian History during our Connected Outcome Group unit. The unit, Traditions and Heritage, focuses on key events and people who have played a major role in Australian history. Students will also be exploring both traditional and contemporary Aboriginal Art as well as developing their drama skills (in preparation for their teenage years!!). Human rights issues including the Stolen Generations and Reconciliation will also be addressed.

In Literacy we have been looking at poetry and students have been discussing the elements of narrative poems as well as developing their own narrative poem, with a particular focus on ANZACs. In coming weeks students will be learning about different types of poetry as well as developing their narrative writing skills.

Students have been revising their number skills in maths and will be undertaking a unit on fractions, decimals and percentages from next week. Please talk to your child about basic fractions and how these can be converted to both percentages and decimals.

Please take the time to read the information on the other side of this page. We are still looking for any interested male to become our ‘buddy’. The candidate would simply need to be able to pop in once or twice a term, just to touch base with the class and give students the opportunity to develop a rapport with a male role model.

Finally, we have welcomed Miss Danielle Schneider into our class. Miss Schneider will take on a full-time Duty of Care role within the Year 6 class for the next two weeks. During this time, I will be developing an Information and Computer Technology report and policy with Mrs McLeod as well as creating folders for classroom teachers that will be used to provide helpful tips and information for each class within the ICT area. Please note, that I will still be within the school and available to Danielle, students and parents at all times.

Thank you to those parents who have returned the deposit for our trip to Sovereign Hill. I do apologise for the lateness of this letter. I had it prepared to go home on the final day of Term 1 and somewhere between making those yummy lamingtons and ensuring Term 1 Revision Tests were completed; the note remained at school over the holidays. I have revised and re-sent. Please let me know if you have not received this letter.
Please note that students will be participating in Behind the News sessions from week 5 of this term and that they are also expected to be recording homework requirements in their diary each afternoon. Please feel free to jot down any of your own comments in the diary. 

Enjoy Term 2,
Letitia/Miss O’C and Danielle/Miss Schneider
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Important Dates


Thurs 29th April


Year 5/6 PSSA Touch Football Round 2





Sat 1st May


MPS Working Bee





Thurs 6th May


Mother’s Day Stall





Mon 3rd May


PSSA Touch Gala Day – Wagga





Thurs 6th May


Mother’s Day Stall – gift buying





Fri 7th May


P & C Street Stall





Fri 14th May


School Cross Country





Mon 24th May


Riverina Rugby Union Selections


Riverina Girls’ Touch Selections – Wagga





Wed 26th May


Riverina Rugby League Selections





Thurs 27th May


Biggest Morning Tea





Fri 4th Jun


Riverina Dance Festival – Griffith





Tues 8th Jun


District Cross Country





Fri 11th Jun


Year 5/6 Streamwatch – Jugiong





Mon 14th Jun


Queen’s Birthday – Public Holiday





Tues 15th Jun


Riverina Cross Country





Wed 23rd Jun – Fri 25th Jun


Year 5/6 Camp – Ballarat





Fri 2nd Jul


District Athletics Carnival
































Say G’Day!!


I ___________________________________ would be interested in becoming Year Six’s Big Mate.


Afternoon per term (please circle):         1       2


Passion: ____________________ 











Year 6 Helpers


We are looking again for any parents who would be interested in coming in to help with reading, literacy/numeracy groups.


I ___________________________________ would be interested in coming in to help.


Day: ________________________		Time: ______________      Passion: ____________________ 











Male? Interesting? We want you!


Year 6 are looking for one special man to become a part of their lives! With all of the female role-models that surround them at school, we think it would be great to hear what life is like for a man! We are looking for someone who would be willing to pop in to the classroom once/twice a term to chat to students about life and give students the opportunity to ask questions and learn more about the world from a male perspective (like, how do they learn the skills to cook!!!).


Having positive female and male role models is an essential aspect in successful child development. If you think you or someone you know might be willing to come and say G’day to our class, please complete the short form below.                          Thanks,    Year 6 and Miss O’C





Happy Birthday


Emily
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